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WHITE STATION HIGH SCHOOL 

 

To: 2020/21 AP Computer Science Principles Students 

From: Darius E. James, AP Computer Science Principles Instructor 

RE: AP Computer Science Principles Summer Work 

May 27, 2020 

To All Accepted Students, 

Hello! First off, I hope your family and you are safe and are doing well during this time. I am so 

excited that you are going to be a part of an exciting, challenging, and fun course during the 

2020/21 school year.  For your summer assignment, I am attaching a folder that lists “Mock 

Explore Performance Task.”  Before you begin the summer assignment, please review the 

collegeboard AP Computer Science Principles link.  There you will find vital information about 

the course and what to expect. 

https://apstudent.collegeboard.org/apcourse/ap-computer-science-principles 

 

For your summer work/assignment, I want you to create an Explore Performance Task. Do the 

BEST that you can.  Don’t “overthink” this task.  Below are parts of the assignment that will 

help you complete your “Mock” Explore Performance Task.  You can also search “AP Computer 

Science Principles Explore Performance Task” on YouTube. The Explore Performance Task is 

one of the two projects that you will turn in to college board, which will count towards your AP 

score, during this class. Think of this as a sneak peek and practice before the real thing. 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AbsNy1wLfLOVmBEHfC9iyUm_MU8MkIjT/view?usp=sharing 

I look forward to a GREAT year!! 

Mr. Darius Ellis James 

White Station High School  

jamesd@scsk12.org 

Darius E. James 
AP Computer Science Principles 

Instructor 
jamesd@scsk12.org 
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